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General comments on the Commission's initial proposals
These proposals have been poorly thought out and seem to represent change for change sake causing confusion among voters

Comments on the Commission's initial proposal for the constituency of Fermanagh & South Tyrone
Despite keeping the name Fermanagh and South Tyrone, these current proposals seek to remove areas naturally affiliated with Fermanagh and South Tyrone. 
These proposed changes would mean that Fermanagh and South Tyrone would represent three council areas instead of two, causing additional confusion amongst the electorate in the areas impacted. It appears that  a considerable numbers of voters will be moved into a new ward, some increasing in size fairly considerably.
If implemented the constituency would run from Garrison village in west of  Fermanagh to the edge of the cities of Armagh and Portadown, but exclude  Dungannon town, one of only two large towns within the existing constituency boundaries.  How can we be assured that there will be a proper representation of the rural and urban electorate under these flawed proposals which will adversely impact an area where the demographic is skewed towards large numbers of elderly residents who find change (especially change for change sake) very confusing


